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Change of Rotary Switch Indications on  

AC Servo Amplifiers for Future Compliance with ETG.5003 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The appearance of the AC servo amplifiers will be changed as follows. 
 
1. Target Model 

AC servo amplifiers MR-J5-G-N1, MR-J5W2-G-N1, MR-J5W3-G-N1, MR-J5D1-G-N1,  
MR-J5D2-G-N1, MR-J5D3-G-N1, MR-JET-G, MR-JET-G-N1 

 
2. Reason for the Change 

For compliance with the ETG.5003 Semiconductor Device Profile. 
Note that the change will also be applied to MR-JET-G since the same front cover is used for MR-JET-G 
and MR-JET-G-N1.  

 
3. Details of the Change 

The rotary switch indication under the display cover will be changed. For MR-JET, the indication on the 
front cover will be changed. 

 
(1) MR-J5: The position of "ID" will be changed, and "(HEX)" will be added below "ID". 

MR-JET: "(HEX)" will be added below "ID". 
 

(2) The indications of "×16" and "×1" will be changed to "x10" and "x1", respectively. 
This change does not affect the functions and performance of the products. 
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Figure 1. Rotary switch indication change (for MR-J5-10G-N1) 
 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the January 2023 production. 
There may be cases where both the former and new products exist in the distribution stage. 

 


